
 

 

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

August 8, 2016 6:15 PM 

HS CONFERENCE ROOM 

 

1. Roll Call - Members present include: Bruce Scheer, Luanne Sundberg, Lynn 

Johnson, and Mike Dwyer.   

 

2. Transportation Request – The committee met to complete the annual walk 

through and discussed a patron request for transportation to/from their daycare 

facility which is located within the city limits.  The committee determined that 

facilitating such a request would obligate the district to expanded requests 

that could prove difficult and costly to manage.   

 

RECOMMENDATION:  The committee recommendation to the board of education will to 

maintain the current Policy 3520 which does not provide for transportation 

within the city limits.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


